
 
 

Professional Notice 
To:  Pharmacy Practitioners 

From: Nova Scotia College of Pharmacists 

Date:  March 19, 2021 

Re:  Changes to MAiD Legislation  

 

On March 17, 2021, changes were made to Canada’s MAiD legislation. Information on the specific changes that 
came into force with this new legislation is available on the Department of Justice website. Please note that 
changes have been made to: 

• Eligibility criteria 
• Procedural safeguards 
• Final consent requirements 
• The data collection and monitoring regime 

To ensure consistent information is provided to the public, pharmacy practitioners should direct individuals who 
have questions about MAiD to the Nova Scotia Health MAiD Care Coordination Office at 1-833-903-6243 (or 902-
491-5892 within the Halifax region).  

https://www.justice.gc.ca/eng/cj-jp/ad-am/bk-di.html
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